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DONATIONS OF STOCK
Gifts of US securities are received and processed by the American University of Paris Foundation (see below
for more information on the Foundation).

First, please instruct the current custodian of your stock to communicate the intended transfer to:
Mzt. Chatles Leone, Treasurer
The American University of Paris Foundation, Inc.
18 Curley Street, Long Beach, NY 11561
Cleone1000@yahoo.com

Securities may be transferred to Merrill Lynch:
DTC #: 8862
For credit to the Account of: The American University of Paris Foundation, Inc.
Account number: 546-02496

e Dlease include the name of the stock, the number of shares, and the designation of your
gift. Without the name of the donor, AUP Foundation will be unable to process your gift.

e DPlease request that AUP Foundation’s receiving bank sends you a confirmation receipt of
transferred security.

e Information regarding a donation to the AUP Foundation should be conveyed to Philip Costa
at pcosta@aup.edu and the Treasurer of the AUP Foundation at Cleonel000@yahoo.com.

Receipts are sent via postal mail after funds are received. If you need a scanned copy sooner, please contact

Philip Costa at pcosta@aup.cedu

GIFTS OF SECURITIES TO THE AMERICAN UNIVERSITY OF PARIS FOUNDATION, Inc.
The American University of Paris Foundation, Inc. is a registered 501(c)(3) charity and gifts to the University
are tax deductible to the extent provided by law in either the United States or in France (depending upon the
wishes of the donor). The Tax Identification Number (EIN) for the Foundation is 13-3276905.

établissement privé denseignement supérieur libre

A Delaware (USA) nonprofit corporation, société & but non-lucratif régie par le droit du Delaware (USA), association étrangére déclarée en France
Siege social : 102, rue Saint Dominique, 75007 Paris. France - Tel (33/1) 40 62 06 00 - www.aup.edu
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